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July 8, 2020 

 

ALLEGANY COUNTY COVID-19 CASES NOW AT 212 
Free Drive-Thru Testing Tomorrow, No Doctor’s Order Required 

CUMBERLAND, MD – The Allegany County Health Department will offer free testing for COVID-19 
at a drive-thru clinic at the Allegany County Fairgrounds tomorrow, July 9 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
and again on Sunday, July 12 from 1 p.m. to 6 p.m.  Individuals are asked to bring ID if they have it, 
and the clinic is open to everyone regardless of residency.  No appointment or doctor’s order is 
needed. 
 
The health department reported that two additional community members have tested positive for 
COVID-19 since Monday, bringing the county’s total case count to 212.   
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